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                                                                                                 December 1, 2013
Dear Neighbor,
            The New Interdisciplinary School (NIS), a not-for-profit school serving children with and without disabilities from birth to age five, is having our 18th Annual Golf Outing at the Port Jefferson Country Club on June 16, 2014.  This outing is one of our school’s biggest fundraisers, and we rely on the donations we receive for this outing to enhance the critical programs we provide to our student population.  A large part of the revenue from our golf outing comes from raffle ticket sales, so we are in need of exciting raffle prizes.  Our raffle prizes will be displayed, each with printed acknowledgements of our merchants.  This is a great, low-cost marketing opportunity, and for a great cause! 
          The New Interdisciplinary School is a circle of people who envelop those we serve with warmth, enlightenment, and security.  We are a creative learning center for the community, for children with disabilities, and those who are typically developing.  Our commitment to provide therapeutic and educational services with love and the highest standard of expertise to all who come to NIS remains constant, strong, and deep.  We believe each child, regardless of disability, race or socioeconomic status, has the right to develop to his/her full potential. 

           NIS does receive funding from New York State to cover tuition and transportation costs for students with disabilities.  This funding underwrites the cost of direct services for the children, however, money for extra-curricular equipment and activities, like our Therapeutic Horseback Riding program, new classroom furniture, computers, and educational toys, games and puzzles, comes only through fundraising efforts.  Money realized through these avenues is limited, so we need your help today!
          Any contribution you can make that will allow us to realize our goal of enhancing programs for our children, would be greatly appreciated.  If you require additional information, please call me at (631) 924-5583, ext. 128.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.







Sincerely,
Susan Cali                                                                               Director of Development


